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Hi Jill,
 
The plans detail that the new hedge will contain an appropriate mix of native hedgerow species
and I am therefore happy with the planting proposed.
 
Best wishes,
 
Zara Hanshaw ACIEEM
Assistant Ecologist
(she/her)

 
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP
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